Kerr-McGee Oil & Gas Onshore LP

7 A subsidiary of Anadarko Petroleum Corporation
’ 501 North Division Blvd.
Platteville, CO 80651

KEI’ r/Vt' Gee 970-336-3500

December 27, 2018

Michael D Bangert
8713 US Highway 85
Fort Lupton, CO 80621

Re:  NOTICE AND CONSENT LETTER FOR RE-ENTRY OPERATIONS
Bangert #31-19 (API #: 05-123-21065)
Township 2N, Range 66 W, Section 19: NE/4
Weld County, Colorado, 6™ P.M. (“Lands™)

To Surface Owner:

The Bangert #31-19 well located on the Lands, plugged by an Operator in 2004, needs to be re-
entered and re-plugged to ensure the integrity of the well bore. Prior to commencement of those
operations, which we anticipate will commence within 30 — 90 days, the Colorado Oil and Gas
Conservation Commission requires we inform the surface owner, and secure his/her agreement
to the procedures. Please acknowledge receipt of this notice and your consent to the proposed
operations by signing and dating this letter.

Additionally, by executing this notice, you agree that Kerr-McGee Oil & Gas Onshore LP
(“KMG”) shall pay to the Surface Owner the sum and perform the obligations set forth in and
according to the terms of that certain Letter Agreement by and between Surface Owner and
KMG of even date, as full consideration and final settlement and satisfaction for any and all
normal and customary detriment, depreciation, injury or damage to the Lands, as a result of its
re-entry operations.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me
directly at 970-515-1693.

Thank you,
KERR MCGEE OIL & GAS ONSHORE LP

Leslie Hattman
Landman

I/we understand that a well will be re-entered and re-plugged on my/our land and I/we consent to
those operations.







